The Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner, and Cumbria Constabulary have launched a joint
annual public consultation survey which offers people across the county an opportunity to let us
know what is important to them, to help us improve the services we provide.

We should be really grateful if you would complete the survey, and encourage others to do the
same.

The survey should take no longer than 10 minutes to complete. It will tell us:
e How safe you generally feel.
e What you think the main policing issues in your neighbourhood are.
e How confident you are in Cumbria Constabulary.
e How you would like to engage with Cumbria Constabulary
e If you have contacted the Constabulary in the past 12 months, how satisfied you were with
the service you received.
e Your overall views of policing.
e What you know about the Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner.

Your response will help to inform future policing in the county. All responses are treated in strict
confidence and are completely anonymous.

If you would like to take part, then please click on the attached link to access the survey via our
website www.cumbria.police.uk.
The survey closes on the 31* August 2017.

Thank you for your help.


https://2.exchange2010.livemail.co.uk/owa/redir.aspx?C=oTFZj_IKZuNgi8psYZVfvCpjGuk4WyOrSl6DgqgzjY2jt62gL9vUCA..&URL=http%3a%2f%2fwww.cumbria.police.uk

